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Information
for County Councillors

From: Nigel Taylor, Chair of Somerset County Council 

Date: 20/02/2019– 14/05/2019

To: All County Councillors

Chairman’s Report – 20/02/2019- 14/05/2019

February 2019

22 February The Chair and Mrs Taylor attended the Celebrating Somerset Concert at Wells 
Cathedral.

24 February The Vice Chair and his consort attended the Mayor of Ilminster’s Charity 
Concert held at The Warehouse Theatre, Ilminster.

March 2019

3 March The Chair and Mrs Taylor attended as guests of the Mayor of Axbridge the 
Civic Service held at St John the Baptist Church, Axbridge.

The Vice Chair and his consort attended as guests of the Mayor of Bridgwater 
the Thanksgiving Service held at Holy Trinity Church, Bridgwater.

4 March The Chair attended the AONB Board meeting held at Charter House.

8 March The Chair and Mrs Taylor attended as guests of the Mayor of Bridgwater the 
Youth Awards and Civic Service held at Bridgwater Town Hall.

10 March The Chair and Mrs Taylor attended as guests of the North Somerset Chairman 
to the Civic Service held at St Martins Church, Worle.

19 March The Vice Chair and his consort attended the Due of Edinburgh Awards held at 
Westlands Entertainment Centre, Yeovil.
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23 March The Vice Chair and his consort attended the Bumble Bee Ball held by the 
Mayor of Chard at the Town Hall.

24 March The Chair and Mrs Taylor attended the Legal Service at Wells Cathedral.

28 March The Chair attended the Royal Visit of the Queen at Castle Cary Station.

29 March The Chair held a discussion with the Girl Guides Commissioner to arrange a 
debate session in October.

April 2019

1 April The Chair attended the Firmin Sword of Peace Parade of 40 Commando at 
Norton Manor Camp.

2 April The Chair went to lunch with the Mayor of Taunton.

7 April The Chair and Mrs Taylor attended as guests of Devon County Council’s 
Chairman to the Civic Service and lunch held at St Brannocks Church, 
Braunton.

9 April The Chair attended the GWR Train Naming Ceremony at Castle Cary Station.

25 April The Chair and Mrs Taylor attended the Royal Visit of The Princess Royal at 
the UK Hydrographic Office, Taunton.

May 2019

8 May The Chair attended a networking meeting with Paul Conibear at West 
Somerset Railway Station, Bishops Lydeard.

10 May The Chair and Mrs Taylor attended as the Lord Lieutenant’s guest at the BEM 
Ceremony at Castle House Taunton.

The Chair and Mrs Taylor attended the Pride of Somerset Youth Awards at 
Taunton College.

13 May The Chair and Mrs Taylor attended the Axbridge Mayor Making Ceremony held 
in Axbridge Town Hall.


